
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the new Half Term. A very special welcome to the 
new starters and their families. The team will enjoy getting to know you 
and your children over the coming weeks. We hope everyone enjoyed 
the break and the lovely sunshine at the start of last week.  

 

There is a parents WhatsApp group for keeping in touch with other 
families from Noah’s Ark outside of the setting. If you would like to join 
the group, please contact Rachel Millar on 07561324706 with your 
child’s name and your mobile number. The group is not organised by 
Noah’s Ark Preschool and there is no obligation to join.  

 

Please remember that although the weather has been sunny, it is still cold 
when using the outdoor areas, so please send your child with a warm, wa-
terproof coat when they come to Preschool. Please also make sure all your 
child’s belongings are clearly labelled with their name to avoid items getting 
lost.  

 

We have had a great time this week getting back into Preschool routines. The 
large cardboard boxes in the corridor have been very popular with the children 
and have led to some really imaginative play. We have seen the boxes trans-

formed into princess towers, cosy beds and dog houses 
amongst other creative ideas. 

 

Using boxes to build with has led to construction in the 
Preschool rooms and outside area too. Children have 
loved assembling struc-
tures using clay, Lego 
and outdoor bricks.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely 
weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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